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Congratulations to the first Asian City Fully Compliant with the Compact of Mayors 

 

 

 

Honorable Mayor Chu, 

As Secretary General of ICLEI, I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations 

to you and your whole city for being the first Asian city to achieve full compliance 

with Compact of Mayors requirements. This demonstrates your strong 

commitment to an ambitious global climate solution, and we are grateful for your 

inspiring leadership and vision. 

New Taipei City has set a shining example for the region, as well as for the climate 

community worldwide. We are convinced that your full compliance status will 

inspire your citizens, as well as fellow Mayors in the region and globally, to scale 

up their ambition and do their bit to tackling the urgent global issue of climate 

change, just as you have done so impressively through your robust 

documentation and actions. We are pleased to be able to closely work with you 

and support you in this process. 

Again, my congratulations and best wishes for the years ahead. We look forward 

to our continued collaboration. 

Best Regards, 

  

 

 

-- 

Gino Van Begin 

ICLEI Secretary General 


